PO BOYS BASS CLUB OF LAKE WALES

                    [image: image1.jpg]


       
 [image: image2.png]



     
     
APRIL 2019 RESULTS – LAKE REEDY
SORRY I’M LATE!  Sometimes being late is better than not at all.
Lake Reedy was pretty good for some, and not so good for others.
Winning First Place this month was Skeeter Coleman & Joe Frierson with a really good bag of 20.8 lbs, plus Big Bass with a nice 6.2 lber.  
Old Faithful, Steve Coleman & Jason Brewer, took Second Place with 14.58 lbs, and Second Place Big Bass with a nice 5.56 lb  bass. 

Third Place went to Bubba & Brandon Scruggs, with a total of 13.03 lbs.  Good job for all of you.  These teams all had 5 fish each.
It seems that after the first three teams, the fishing got pretty tough.  We had 20 teams fishing and that’s a really nice turnout.  Next month we hope to see a good turnout also.
Our next tournament will be on the Kissimmee Chain on May 19th, 2019.   We will launch from Grape Hammock, and will be fishing from Safe Light til 2 p.m.  
Have a good month, and I hope you didn’t forget Mother’s Day (May 12th)!
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Don’t forget to visit our website, www.lakewalespoboys.com and give us your input.
Please take note of all the other events in the near future on our “Upcoming Tournament” page on our website. 
Our sponsors for 2019-2020 to date are:    

Patton Tire, Bridgemasters, Grape Hammock, Bite Wave Outdoor Apparel, by E. P. Designs, Payne’s Trailer Sales, Action Signs, BG Products, McGuire Kia, ILE Yacht Club, Big Bass Bait & Tackle      

2019-20 Club Officers & Contact Info:

President  – Carl Carmichael  mobile (727)463-4802 

Vice-President – Don Smith  (863) 604-6347

Secretary/Treasurer – Terry Nesbitt  (863)232-6897

Tournament Director - Bubba Scruggs  (863)528-2460)

Co-Tournament Director – Brandon Scruggs

Call if you have any questions.                  

